
 

                             

                              Town of Whitingham, Vermont    

                             Planning Commission      

                                   

                                  AUGUST 8, 2018 MINUTES 

 
These Minutes will be accepted into the public record (with any corrections noted) at a future meeting of the Whitingham 

Planning Commission. 

 

Attending 
Planning Commissioners: Brad Lackey, Chair; Peter Barus, Clerk 

Others: Gig Zboray (Zoning Administrator), John Bennett, (Windham Regional 
Commission) 

Call to order  
At 7:00 PM, there being no Quorum, no action was taken. 

Those present held discussions as follows.  

Flood Hazard Mitigation and grants 
Ms. Zboray provided copies of  the Draft Flood Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

She noted that on August 23 at 7:00PM a hearing is scheduled regarding a helicopter 
pad. 

She had spoken with the Selectboard, and Mr. Janovsky, who expressed concerns 
about the stability of  the Route 100 roadbed if  a bridge in front of  the Municipal 
Center was removed. There was discussion of  delays in grant application, as there is 
uncertainty about where the VTRANS right-of-way lies. There was discussion of  the 
Jacksonville Pond Dam having been inspected and found sound. 

Next Meeting  

September 12, 2018 

Adjourn 

The meeting adjourned at 7:28 PM. No Quorum, no actions. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Peter Barus, Clerk 


